BOARD MEETING at PARIS LANDING
November 13th 2015
1. The meeting was held at the Paris Landing Workshop. Items discussed were:
a. Paris Landing Workshop comments: President Bill Shedden and Board Members thought that things went well, Executive Director stated that the Park Staff was a little disorganized.
b. Executive Director reported that there was an increase in Vendors & Members. Vendors 7 in 2013, 16 in 2014 and 23 in 2015.
c. Robert Leslie gave the Treasurer’s Report
d. The replacement for Mark Willoughby as President for 2016-2017 was discussed, David Hemelright recommended Ed DePew be appointed to replace Mark. No vote was taken , it would be discussed at the board meeting.
e. President Shedden gave sections of the maintenance manual to various Board Members to make any necessary changes or additions for the Tennessee Manual.
f. Meeting was adjourned
g. [bookmark: _GoBack] Next Meeting will be a C.C. Meeting in January.
